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Comments: I'm writing to lend my strong support to this Withdrawal. Protecting our land for current and future
generations has to be paramount in our planning and stewardship of these spaces. Keeping our water clean and
safe for the entire ecosystem around the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed is crucial to the health and
safety of the land.

Thank you for your consideration.



